NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Kelso City Council will hold a Public Hearing at 6:00 P.M. on Tuesday, October 20,2020, regarding Revenue Sources for the City’s 2021 Current Expense Budget.  This hearing will include consideration of the possible increase in property tax revenues.
Washington State Governor issued Proclamation 20-28, et seq. temporarily

prohibits in-person public attendance at meetings subject to the Open Public Meetings Act (OPMA).  The meeting can be viewed by following the link at:  https://kelso-longview.vod.castus.tv/vod
Citizens have the right to provide comment.  Public comments can be submitted, remotely, via City of Kelso website:  https://www.kelso.gov/city-council-remote-public-comment-sign.  Public comments must be received by 5:30 PM, October 20, 2020.
Dated at Kelso, Washington, this September 25, 2020
***
Brian Butterfield

City Clerk
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